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Albany - Senator Mike Nozzolio and Assemblyman Gary Finch congratulated Auburn Fourth

Grade student Sam Gremli for having his Pablo Picasso style profile painting selected to

appear in the New York State Art Teachers Association Student Art Exhibition.  The Art

Teachers Association holds the exhibition as part of its efforts to share the artistic

accomplishments of young aspiring artists from across New York.  Sam traveled to Albany

for the exhibition with his mother Karen Iati, grandmother Donna Iati and Brian Quill.

Pictured left to right are: Senator Nozzolio, Sam Gremli and  Assemblyman Finch


